

TO: Pastors and Parochial Administrators

FROM: Cheryl M. Tholcke

Moderator of the Tribunal Chancery

RE: Introductory Parish Advocate Training

In light of the current situation regarding COVID-19, our Introductory Parish Advocate Training has been moved to September 15-17, 2020 at Christ the King Retreat Center in Citrus Heights. Those currently registered have been informed of this change. Registrations are still being accepted.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me: <a href="mailto:ctholcke@scd.org">ctholcke@scd.org</a> or 916-733-0231.